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Notice from the Office of Liturgical Celebrations

Cardinal Fuerte Advincula to take possession of the Title of San Vigilio

The Office of Liturgical Celebrations of the Supreme Pontiff has announced that on Saturday, 30 April 2022, at
19.00, His Eminence Cardinal Jose Fuerte Advincula, archbishop of Manila, Philippines, will take possession of
the Title of San Vigilio, Via Paolo Di Dono, 218.


